Spring Mountain Bridge Club August 2015 Newsletter

1151 S. Buffalo Dr., #100 (at Charleston) Charlene Mintz - 702.278.8614

STaC Week - Aug 17 -23

A STAC is a sectional tournament played simultaneously in clubs throughout a city, district, or a conference, instead of in a single location. We will have pre-dealt boards and hand records will be available. To view overall awards, visit www.thewesternconference.com/stac/results.html.

A Birthday Celebration

Join us on Monday, August 17 to celebrate Irene Wascavage's 90th birthday. Irene's daughters will supplying. Note the starting time is 11:30. Plan to join the fun.



Saturday Intermediate Workshop

Nancy Schwantes conducts our popular Saturday workshop tailored to intermediate player needs.

On August 1, Nancy will cover defense. You are on defense about 50% of the time so you won't want to miss this one.

The workshop fee is \$10. There is a \$1 discount for workshop attendees who play in the open game following the workshop. A light lunch is served at noon.

Contact Nancy Schwantes 702.396.9372 pknajo@cox.net